

Too

ST. ELIZABETH HOSPITAL MEDICAL CENTER

Belmont and Park Avenues Youngstown, OF 3 44501

Telephone (216) 746-7211

SISTER M. CONSOLATA, H. M. Executive Director

Anm-1787 07002737

August 15, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler Director United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III 799 Roosevelt Road Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Re: IE Bulletin No. 79-19

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In accordance with IE Bulletin No. 79-19, please note that St. Elizabeth Hospital Medical Center does not generate low-level radioactive waste and, therefore, does not need to take the actions specified in IE Bulletin No. 79-19.

Sincerely,

Sister M. Consolata

Sister M. Consolata Executive Director

SMC: kb

7909100076

AUG 19 1979